
 
Monday 2nd May 2022  

Dear Parent / Carers,  
 
Year 6 GSHS Transition Programme  
 
Following on from my previous letter, I am delighted to confirm the dates of our Year 6 Transition 
programme this year and would like to take this opportunity to invite your child to our Transition 
Taster Days in school and you, as parents/carers, to our Year 7 Welcome Evening.  
 
Transition Key Dates 2022  
 
Tuesday 5th July   GSHS Taster Day 1 – all students are invited to meet their form tutor, 

participate in lessons, experience our GSHS high expectations and 
standards and meet the GSHS staff and students.   

Wednesday 6th July   GSHS Taster Day 2 – all students continue to experience our day-to-
day life at GSHS   

Wednesday 6th July  Year 7 Welcome Evening – Parents/Carers are invited to join us for 
the evening where there will be a presentation from the 
Headteacher/Head of Key Stage 3 and a presentation and Q&A session 
with the Form Tutor.   

  
We will be sending further detailed information regarding the structure and timings of the Taster 
days and Welcome Evening nearer to the time.   
  
Please may I take this opportunity to thank those that have completed our Admissions Data 
Collection and Medical Information Booklet on our website on www.greatsankey.org, under the 
‘2022 Transition Support’ section of Student Support and remind those who have not done so, to 
please complete this by Friday 13th May.   
  
I would also like to wish all of the Year 6 students ‘Good Luck’ and every success on their upcoming 
SATs and we look forward to meeting you and your child soon and officially welcoming you to Great 
Sankey High School.  
  
In the meantime, if you have any questions or queries, please contact us via our Transition Team 
email at transition@greatsankey.org or via telephone on 01925 724118.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
Mrs Katrina Masher   
Head of Key Stage 3   
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